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Comments: I've just heard that no public meeting will be held and the only way for members of the public (like

myself) to voice concerns is by submitting a public comment here. Yikes!  This is a big deal; it seems terrible to

not have meetings to hear the public's take on this project; very undemocratic.

 

This project to develop Holland Lake has great potential for negative impacts to the wildlife, watershed,

community, and cultural resources.  Increased traffic, vehicle pollution, noise, population density, construction,

increased fire risk/evacuation concerns, more people on trails, a massive parking lot and expanded sewage

system all suggest heavy new impacts to a remote sensitive area that provides a unique gateway to wilderness

for back country recreation and hunting. Impacts to grizzlies and other endangered/threatened wildlife species

should definitely be evaluated. This is not a minor expansion, and I'm very disappointed that the Forest Service is

so keen to fast-track it.


